
Public Hearing Comments from 04/15/2025 

 

Comments received from Pat Werner of 200 Cole St. with concerns of space and parking in this area. Karah 

Pugh spoke on the lack of housing in the area and that this development would bring people in that would 

support local business. Sandra Trego spoke in favor of the concept but would like to see the layout of the 

building looked at further. – concern of block daylight and overlooking the meat market. 

  

Karah Pugh – pugh.Karah@gmail.com 

Pat Wener – patsweeneywerner@gmail.com 200 Cole Street 

Sandra Trego – no contact info given 
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